
 

 

Professor Cecily Kelleher 

Department of Health 

Block 1 

Miesian Plaza 

50-58 Lower Baggot Street 

DO2 XW14 

 

23rd July 2020 

 

Re. ‘The Liaison Social Work Role in Nursing Homes and Residential Settings: Guidance for 

Social Workers’ 

 

Dear Professor Kelleher, 

 

Further to our previous submission, I am writing to forward a copy of our newly published ‘The 

Liaison Social Work Role in Nursing Homes and Residential Settings: Guidance for Social Workers’ 

which outlines guidance for the communication care and practical, emotional and social support 

the Irish Association of Social Workers believes should be routinely available to all residents and 

their families. Similar models have been used in a small number of public nursing home units in 

Ireland to positive family feedback and in the ‘family liaison social work role’ in nursing homes in 

Northern Ireland.  

 

I trust this will be useful to the work of the Expert Panel and would like to take this opportunity to 

wish you well in the development of the final report. 

 

Your Sincerely,  

 

_________________ 

Aine McGuirk 

Chair 

 


